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22nd March, 2021 

Notice 
 

Dear Boarders, 
 

As you may aware the excess amount towards ‘Mess Deposits’ has not been 

refunded to the final year students of academic year 2020-21 due to re-opening of 

the University in different phases, since January, 2021 onwards. Further, keeping in 

view, the uncertainty about re-opening of University/Campus/Hostel facility due to 

prevailing situation of COVID-19 Pandemic, the excess amount towards ‘Mess 

Deposits’ has not been refunded to the other students who not in the year, because, 

the Provost Office wanted to adjust the Mess refund/excess amount in Mess Fee of 

next academic year (2021-22), who will continue/avail their hostel facility.  

In view of the above, the final year students who are not desirous to avail Hostel 

facility during current re-opening as well as other future phase of re-opening 

planned by the University and the students other than final year who does not want 

to adjust the excess Mess amount in the next academic year (2021-22), shall 

provide their Bank Accounts details as per proforma at Annexure-A, so, that the 

amount may be refunded through RTGS.  

The Scanned Copy of the filled-up proforma shall be send to 

(provostofficebh.mess20@gmail.com) to initiate the refund process.  

The details of the excess amount towards Mess Deposits refund is enclosed at 

Annexure-B.   

 

Provost, Boys Hostels 
 

Copy to:  
1. Office of the Vice-Chancellor I/c 
2. The Registrar I/c 
3. Director, CIT (with a request to upload at the Website) 
4. Senior Warden(Mess/Administration), all Wardens & Hostel/Mess Caretakers of all the Boys Hostels 
5. Notice Board of the all the Boys Hostels 
6. Concerned file 
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